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Committee of the Whole Report
For the Meeting of January 10, 2019

Date: December 27, 2018Committee of the Whole

From: Chris Coates, City Clerk

Subject: Appointments to the Capital Regional District Water Commission

To:

RECOMMENDATION

That Council approves the appointments of Councillors Collins, Isitt, Loveday and Young as
Directors to the Capital Regional District Water Supply Commission.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

At the November 22, 2018 Council Meeting, Council approved the appointments of Councillors
Collins, Isitt, Loveday and Young to the Capital Regional District Water Supply Commission pending
the completion of the opportunity for the public to advise Council on these appointments. A
newspaper ad was placed in the Times Colonist to advise the public that input will be received until
December 21, 2018. No public input was received. Council may now consider approving these
appointments.

Respectfully submitted,

Susanne Thompson
Deputy City Manager

Chris Coates
City Clerk

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manag
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